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Submission: As a resident in the Canada bay Council area, I am appalled the decision by my Council was not undertaken 
without the consultation with it's residents. I do not beleive Auburn Council is a good fit because it appears to be better placed 
with the Parramatta area. It would be more logical to include Strathfield Council and exclude Auburn rather than leave them out 
leaving a very unusual boundary. I do not believe politics come into this decision and regardless of political persuasions a 
decision on this matter should be based on the best interests of rate payers. 
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